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                              The Foundation Sub-Committee is pleased that support for the Rotary Foundation  
                              has increased since the last story published on this website in December.  If this  

                              support continues, the Rotary Club of Kelowna Sunrise should be able to achieve  

                              this year’s goals for the Annual and PolioPlus Funds of the Foundation. 
  

As of February 17th, 2015, the club had achieved 76 percent of its goal for the Annual Fund, up from 39 
percent calculated at the end of November, resulting in a total of $US7,714, just shy of $US2,386 needed 

to reach the approved goal of $US10,100.  This amounts to $US120.53 giving per capita to this 

date.  Additionally, $US1,356 has been raised for the PolioPlus Fund, short by $US144 of the approved 
goal for this Fund.  Furthermore, a gift of $US1,000 cash has been donated to the Endowment Fund of 

the Foundation. 
  

Unfortunately, the club is well short of achieving its goal to increase the number of Sustaining Members 
as only 20 members have donated at least $US100 during this Rotary Year, well short of the goal of 30 

members.  

  

 
  
The chart update illustrates the commitment and support that many of the club members have given to 

The Rotary Foundation to date during the 2014-15 Rotary Year, in comparison to the 2013-14 Rotary 
Year. 
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